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Report recommendations 

That Built Heritage Sub-Committee recommend that Council: 

1. Receive the Phase III Clemow Estate Preliminary Heritage 

Study, attached as Document 12 for information; 

2. Approve the issuance of a Notice of Intention to designate the 

Ambassador Court Apartments, 612 Bank Street under Part IV 

of the Ontario Heritage Act according to the Statement of 

Cultural Heritage Value attached as Document 6; 

3. Approve the issuance of a Notice of Intention to Designate 

Central Park, 630 Bank Street and 19 Clemow Avenue under 

Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act according to the Statement 

of Cultural Heritage Value attached as Document 10; 

4. Direct staff to include a preliminary heritage conservation 

district study of the remainder of the Clemora Park 

subdivision including Glebe Avenue between the Clemow 

Estate East Heritage Conservation District and Bronson 

Avenue and Powell Avenue between Bank Street and Bronson 

Avenue with its prioritization to be identified in the 2020 

Planning, Infrastructure and Economic Development 

departmental workplan for the remainder of the Term of 

Council.  

Lesley Collins, Planner II, Right of Way, Heritage and Urban Design 

Services, presented an overview of the report recommendations, and 
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answered questions from the Committee.  A copy of her slide 

presentation is filed with the City Clerk’s Office. 

Committee Members received a letter from David Flemming (Heritage 

Ottawa), dated September 9, a copy of which is filed with the City Clerk’s 

Office. 

The Committee CARRIED the report recommendations as presented. 

 

 


